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Half Term  

Please note that next week is Spring 

Bank half term and the teachers and 

pupils holiday.  Therefore the staff will 

be having a much needed break 

and no work will be posted on 

Google Classroom during the week 

holiday.   

 

Online learning will continue from 1st 

June for the pupils who will still be 

learning from home.   

Year 6  
Last week should have been SATs 

week for Year 6 and we feel sorry 

that our amazing children were not 

able to complete the tests that they 

have worked so hard for.   

 

Year 6 - You all worked extremely 

hard throughout the year and were 

very well prepared to complete 

them.  

  

We are very proud of you and    

everything you have achieved! You 

have all made progress and we 

could not have asked for any more. 

You have demonstrated excellent 

working attitudes throughout and 

we know you were producing     

exceptional work and achieving 

great scores.  

 

You are all brilliant but we knew 

that already! We hope that you are 

feeling very proud of yourselves too! 

You have all matured into bright 

and able people who will do well in 

the future. 

As you are aware we are            

continuing to make plans to           

re-open the school on 1st June 

providing the Government still say it 

is safe and their criteria has been 

met.  

 

Following the Governments      

guidelines we have decided that in 

the first instance we will not be   

offering Year 6 a provision in school 

due to the amount of classrooms 

that we have available and the 

class ’bubbles’ that we need to 

create.  (The Government requires 

schools to ensure the youngest    

children have a space first!)  

 

If/when the Government decide 

that social distancing is not required 

and we can fit more children in 

each classroom we will then be in a 

position to invite more year groups 

back to school.  Although we will 

closely follow any advice given we 

will always ensure the safety of our 

pupils and staff.   

 

Further information will be sent out 

this week stating which classes  the  

children will be in and what their 

starting/finishing times will be.   

 

There will be no breakfast club or 

after school clubs from 1st  June 

until further notice.   

 

We will also be expecting parents 

to adhere to strict social distancing 

expectations on the school site and 

that they stick to the timings given.  

This will include ensuring no one 

stays around on the school grounds 

to talk or play after their children 

have been collected or dropped 

off.   

Re-opening School 

Eco Day  

Don’t forget that Thursday 21st May is 

our home learning Eco Day!  

 

We are hoping that everyone will get 

outside and take part in activities 

linked to nature.   

 

There is also the Eco competition for 

you to take part in.  ‘Design your own 

Eco School’ All entries to be sent to 

the school email address: 

enquiries@wnp.wwpat.org 

by Friday 22nd May.  

Top Tip! 

After talking to one of our parents 

last week I would like to share their 

top tip with everyone. 

   

Use a cotton bud to 

press the numbers on 

the card machine so 

you don’t have to touch the buttons 

yourself.   


